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I	think	its	absolutely	disgusting	the	paltry	amount	the	electricity	companies	pay	
for	feed	in	from	solar	panels.	Considering	the	obscene	prices	they	are	charging	
consumers	and	the	totally	abhorrent	daily	access	fee.	I	feel	these	companies	
should	be	held	more	accountable	and	regulated	more	rigidly	as	to	their	pricing.	I	
hear	so	many	people	who	are	struggling	with	their	everyday	utilities	and	
collective	governments	both	state	and	federal	do	absolutely	nothing	when	it	is	
them	who	have	sold	the	consumer	down	the	drain	with	their	greed!	Not	happy	
and	unless	someone	stands	up	and	makes	these	parasites	accountable	I	feel	the	
dissatisfaction	will	be	enough	to	cost	these	politicians	government.	We	have	had	
enough!!	
	
Dennis	Watson		
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